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October 29, 2018 
 
Julie Mikulas 
Martin Marietta 
1800 N. Taft Hill Road 
Fort Collins, CO 80534 
 
Re: Martin Marietta Materials, Inc., Riverbend Operation, File No. M-2000-016,  

Technical Revision No. 3 (TR-03) Adequacy Review 
 
Ms. Mikulas, 
 
The Division of Reclamation, Mining and Safety (Division/DRMS) reviewed the content of the technical 
revision (TR-03) submitted on October 22, 2018 for the Riverbend Operation and submits the following 
comments.  The Division is required to make an approval or denial decision no later than November 21, 2018 
therefore; a response to the following adequacy review concerns should be submitted to the Division as soon 
as possible.  
 
1. The Operator states the appropriate permits from the Colorado Department of Transportation (CDOT) 

and the Federal Highway Administration (FHWA) are being pursued through both agencies.  The Division 
will require the Operator to submit copies of the final approved permits from CDOT and FHWA prior to 
approving this technical revision.  The Operator expects the permits to be obtained in January 2019, 
based on discussion with the Division.  The Division recommends the Operator submits an extension 
request to extend the decision date until February 1, 2019 to allow time to obtain and submit the 
permits. 
 

2. The Division estimated the costs associated with the demolition and disposal of the conveyor bridge 
structure at $79,900.00.  A copy of the estimate is attached for review. 

 
If you have any questions, please contact me at peter.hays@state.co.us or (303) 866-3567 Ext. 8124. 

 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Peter S. Hays 
Environmental Protection Specialist  
 
Enclosure – TR-03 Cost Estimate 
 
Ec:   Michael Cunningham, DRMS 
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